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Jeff Watson

From: Melissa Hansen <mhansen@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 8:59 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Barnes (SP-12-00008)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Jeff, 
 
We received the notice of application of the short plat submitted for Betty Barnes, a neighbor of ours. We visited the web 
site listed to obtain a map of where the 3 acre lot split is proposed, but were unable to download the appropriate 
document. Some of the materials on the list downloaded, but most (including a map that would show where the split is 
proposed) would just stall and freeze our computer. We are on a DSL line and usually don't have a problem. Would you 
kindly mail us a copy of the survey map that shows where the split is proposed? 
 
Several years ago, a new house was built on the Barnes property. Does the current application mean that another house 
will be built? It would seem that landowners would take care of short platting before construction of another house on the 
property, and not attempt to do it after the fact. 
 
Also, I am curious why neighbors that adjoin the Barnes property or that share KRD water with Barnes through the same 
weir did not receive a notice? How does your department determine who receives the notice of application?  
 
We look forward to your response, 
 
Mark and Melissa Hansen 
110 Camion Road 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 


